
Officers find Douglas County
teen who had been missing
Updated Aug. 30 at 1:55pm:

Brian Ray Hearold was located hiding at a friend’s house in
Douglas County.

——————————

Investigators  of  the  Douglas  County  Sheriff’s  Office  are
seeking  the  public’s  help  in  locating  a  missing/runaway
juvenile.

On Aug. 17, 16-year-old Brian Ray Hearold was reported as a
missing/runaway juvenile by his mother.

Hearold  was  last  seen  leaving  his  grandfather’s  house  on
Village Way ub Gardnerville. Hearold resides on Plymouth Drive
in Indian Hills, in north Douglas County.

Brian  Ray
Hearold

Hearold is known to frequent Lampe and James Lee Park skate
parks in Douglas County. Hearold is described as: 16, approx
5-feet-5, approximately 145 pounds, blue eyes, medium-length
brown hair, and gauged earlobes.

Anyone with information regarding the whereabouts of Brian
Hearold is asked to call DCSO Investigator N. Chrzanowski at
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(775) 782.9907 or DCSO dispatch at (775) 782.5126.


